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Women Supporting Women Receives Grant from

Richard A. Henson Foundation

Salisbury, MD – February 24, 2025 - Women Supporting Women has received
a generous $30,000 grant from the Richard A. Henson Foundation.

In September of 2024, WSW was awarded a $30,000 grant through the
Richard Henson Foundation. In the application, the organization asked that
the funds be distributed over the next three years. When asked how the funds
will aid the organization, Executive Director, Jocelyn Feist, stated, "This
funding will continue to provide free services to those affected by breast
cancer, as we too, are noticing the financial burden of rising costs. With the
Richard A. Henson Foundation's continued support for three years, WSW will
be able to focus on the survivors and their family members during an
overwhelming time. Especially, for those in our community who may need a
little extra support and guidance".

Feist stated, "We as a small, yet mighty local breast cancer non-profit cannot
thank the Richard A. Henson Foundation enough for their generous support.
As someone who talks with and meets these amazing individuals at their most
Earth-shattering time, this contribution means so much, we can't even put into
words. I am incredibly grateful for the support of the Richard A. Henson
Foundation".
  
For more information on WSW, visit our website at
http://www.womensupportingwomen.org .

 
About Women Supporting Women

Women Supporting Women is a local, grass-roots non-profit organization dedicated to
providing awareness, education and support to all those who are affected by breast
cancer. With no national ties or funding, they rely completely on our community to help
provide free services to our neighbors, friends and families right here on Delmarva. To
learn more about WSW, visit www.womensupportingwomen.org or
www.facebook.com/womensupportingwomendelmarva, or stop by the Salisbury office
located at 1320 Belmont Avenue, next to the Community Foundation of the Eastern
Shore.

Women Supporting Women | 410.548.7880 | www.womensupportingwomen.org

mailto:marketing@womensupportingwomen.org
http://www.womensupportingwome.org/
http://www.womensupportingwomen.org/
http://www.womensupportingwomen.org/
http://www.facebook.com/womensupportingwomen/delmarva
http://www.womensupportingwomen.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=df13273d-7ec0-4542-bdff-ad65b10356b9


Connect with us

      

Women Supporting Women | 1320 Belmont Avenue, Suite 402 | Salisbury, MD 21804 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.facebook.com/WSWDelmarva/
https://twitter.com/wswdelmarva/
https://www.instagram.com/wswdelmarva/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

